
 

 

Project Description 

Lockheed Martin is seeking to perform testing on a Low Frequency Sensor (LFS) radar that will 

be used for long range detection.  The testing will evaluate the sensor detection performance 

and antenna characterization of the radar.  The results will be used for further development of 

the LFS radar.  The testing is planned to begin Oct 31st, 2011.  It is noted that Lockheed Martin 

was previously authorized for the same frequency range and power levels under Call Sign 

WA2XKE.  

 

The Stop Buzzer contact for this license is the following: 

Mike Nevin  

Office: 315-456-3763 

Cell: 315-406-7686 

 

 


